


VILLAGE OF CENTERTOWN
BOARD OF TRUSTEES SPECIAL MEETING
JUNE 20, 2025

The special meeting of the Board of Trustees of Centertown, Missouri, was called to order at 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 20, 2025, by Chairman Brown, in the Village Hall at 1227 Broadway.  On roll call, the following members were present:

	Adam Brown
	Debra Baker
             	Heather Hunger
	Paula Hinshaw

Trustee Hunger made a motion to accept the tentative agenda, Trustee Hinshaw seconded.  Motion passed by voice vote.

2025-2026 VILLAGE BUDGET

A line-by-line examination was made of last year’s budget and a review of upcoming expenditures.  Chairman Pro Tem Baker will prepare a Village Budget Ordinance for presentation to the Board at the next regular meeting, June 24, 2025.  

2025-2026 WATERWORKS BUDGET:  
A line-by-line examination was made of last year’s budget and a review of upcoming expenditures.  Chairman Pro Tem Baker will prepare a Waterworks Budget Ordinance for presentation to the Board at the next regular meeting, June 24, 2025.

During budget review, a review was also made of the payroll schedule effective this date.  

The following changes were approved:  The addition of a monthly stipend of $100.00 for the Chairman Pro Tem for Administrative Functions on an as needed basis.

Village Clerk was raised from $16.50 an hour to $17.50 an hour.

Waterworks Clerk was raised from $16.50 an hour to $17.50 an hour.

There being no further business, Trustee Hunger made a motion to adjourn, Chairman Brown seconded. Motion passed on voice vote.

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m.



